	  
Warmer weather and outdoor play.
We have been delighted to finally have some brighter weather this past week and we can really see how much the children enjoy being outdoors. Waterproofs are off and coats discarded around the garden along with boots and socks! Wellies are still best for this time of year and we always manage to find a puddle or two to splash in. Please continue to send waterproofs for your child as we know how the weather can turn quickly still.
Staff changes
At the end of this month we say goodbye to Nanny Angie as she officially retires! It has been a pleasure and an honour to work alongside my mum and the children will all undoutablly miss her. I know she will miss them all too.
I am delighted to announce that we will have Charlotte joining us very soon to take the position. She has years of experience working with children especially those with SEN and I am sure she will settle in quickly and become a key member of our team.
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	 This half terms topics   

	
	
	This half term we kick off with our st Davids day celebrations, looking for dragons and those all so important daffadils beginning to show signs of spring. This world book day we will be focusing on Elmer the patchwork elephant as we continue to look at colours and colour mixing throughout the term. We hope the nice weather continues to shine on us and we will be busy planting seeds in the pollytunnle and exploring our vegetable garden which is in the process of some updating ready for planting. Before we delve into some easter fun we will be taking a quick look at some mini beasts and life cycles.
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	Upcoming closures
	Tapestry and Website.
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	 We will be closed 18th April and we will return to work 28th April
Bank holiday 5th May
Bank holiday 26th May 

	Lots of information about what your child has been up to is on your Tapestry account. If you have any questions do let me know.
Online you can find our menu, past newsletters, holiday club contracts and more.
Sweetpeaschildcarenorfolk.co.uk
	Easter is 7th-17thApril
May half term 27th-30th

	
	
	




image1.jpeg




image2.jpg




